
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

December 18, 2020 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

The entire staff at Prince Charles would like to wish all of you a very safe and healthy holiday 

season.  Whether your family celebrates Christmas, Kwanzaa, Hanukkah or any other special 

day at this time of the year, please enjoy your time together and keep yourself and your family 

as safe as possible. Stay home and don’t gather.  If everyone does their part, our school will be 

safe when we return on January 4, 2021.  It takes everyone’s effort to make an impact. Thank-

you for all of your support and trust in 2020.  We look forward to a great year in 2021.  Better days 

are ahead! 

 

 

Please find below several links for your family’s viewing enjoyment!  (Our students have not seen 

these yet….) 

 

 

Ms. William’s Kindergarten class would like to share a Hawaiian Christmas song,  “Mele 

Kalikimaka”: 

 

https://youtu.be/OLOUSvj9O6M 

 

 

Mrs. White and Mrs. Batiz’s grade 5/6 students would like to share a presentation about empathy: 

 

https://youtu.be/G8RkayFyyjA 

 

 

Please enjoy the fun November and December activities at Prince Charles Elementary shared in 

this slideshow: 

 

https://youtu.be/gr3f2bySOIE 

 

 

 

 

https://youtu.be/OLOUSvj9O6M
https://youtu.be/G8RkayFyyjA
https://youtu.be/gr3f2bySOIE


And…. in case you missed the email with the links to our Christmas performance “ A Very 

Whacky Prince Charles Christmas”, here they are again: 

 

Odd Numbered Divisions:     https://vimeo.com/489900817/a12bad07fa 

 

Even Numbered Divisions:      https://vimeo.com/489900290/a95aab4bb4 

 

 

Thank-you to all parents and students who contributed non-perishable items to The Surrey Food 

Bank over the past few weeks.  The Food Bank was thrilled to pick up 11 very large, very full 

boxes yesterday for people in need in the community.   

 

 

And finally, we’d like to share some of our students’ beautifully festive artwork: 

 

Division 4, Grade 5/6 – Snowflakes, Snowman “Starry Night” and Abstract Snowstorms….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://vimeo.com/489900817/a12bad07fa
https://vimeo.com/489900290/a95aab4bb4


 

 



 



 

 

Christmas Candles – Division 7, Grade 3/4 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://commons.wikimedia.org/wiki/File:Cute_Santa_Claus_Character_Giving_The_Thumbs_Up.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/


 

Ms. Gale’s Grade 5/6/7 Blended Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author 

http://www.pngall.com/christmas-tree-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 



 

Mr. Singian’s Grade ¾ Blended Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This Photo by Unknown Author is licensed under 

http://www.pngall.com/snowman-png
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 

Grade One Art is THE BEST!!   Ms. Govan’s Grade 1 class: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mrs. Lankmayr’s Grade 2/3 Class – Winter in the Woods 

 

Everything on this mural is something recycled!  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Mrs. Santoro’s Grade 6/7 Class 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Happy Holidays from all of us at Prince Charles! 


